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Do you have 2020 Vision? 
MB21 Year 4 will come on stream in 2020. We have been 
successful in more than doubling students’ time in Primary 
Care and need you to enthuse the next generation of doctors 
to become GPs. Come and find out how to be part of this  
exciting new opportunity for students and practices at our 
next Year 4 GP Teacher workshop on 8th October. 

GP Teacher Workshops for 2019 

Year 4 GP Teachers   8th Oct. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

Year 5 GP Teachers   5th Nov. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

To book any of these workshops, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk. .           

 

Enjoy teaching? Want to develop your teaching further?  
Take a look at the Bristol University Teaching and Learning for Health Professionals          
programme http://www.bristol.ac.uk/tlhp/about.html    

Professional Mentor Scheme for Bristol Medical School students 
 

If you are interested in becoming a mentor for Bristol medical students please contact 
chris.cooper@bristol.ac.uk and she will send you some further information.  The purpose 
of the Professional Mentorship scheme is to ensure there is someone who knows our        
individual students and has a holistic view of his or her academic, professional and personal 
development during the student’s university life.  

Aims of the Professional Mentorship Scheme   

• To provide a sustainable network of Professional Mentors to support the personal and 
professional development of medical students 

• To be part of and help nurture a community of staff and students within the Bristol      
Medical School  
 
With many thanks 
Chris  (MB ChB Assessment and Feedback Manager) 

 

A reason to celebrate! 
 

All students in MB21 Year 3 - ‘The Bulge Year’ - have now been placed. 

 

A big thank you to all our Year 3 GP Teachers and their practices 
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